
 

 

 

 

 
Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 
Sydney North Planning Panel 
 
 
The determination of the following matter has been 
postponed and the matter has been removed from the 
agenda. 
 
The panel was to meet to determine the following: 
 
2017SNH069 – Lane Cove – DA117/2017 
266 Longueville Road, Lane Cove 
Construction of a seniors housing development comprising 
70-bed residential aged care facility, 90 independent 
living units/self-contained dwellings, with basement car 
parking for 137 vehicles, new public park and facilities and 
landscaped through-site link. 
 
The meeting was to be held:  
 
When:    Wednesday 24 June 2020 at 12.30pm 
Where:   Public teleconference due to COVID-19 
(Coronavirus) precautions 
 
The Sydney North Planning Panel has agreed to postpone 
the scheduled determination meeting to allow the 
applicant and council time to review the requirements 
imposed by the new Site Compatibility Certificate, issued 
28 May 2020. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and we will 
notify the new panel meeting date in due course. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 


